Joyce Lee (6A)
Long time no see


Hong Kong is a fast-paced city. We lead a hustle-and-bustle life.


We are lucky we get to see our family and relatives. Some people meet their relatives only once a year, during Lunar New Year. Others with relatives living overseas get to see them only once in a few years.


You often hear people say:”Long time no see”. 


We should make an effort to spend more time with our families and meet our relatives regularly. 


If you don’t, you will regret it when these people are not around anymore.
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